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Thankful for 
Reading  

Thanksgiving is a time of being 

thankful for the people in our lives 

and what we have.  One fun activity 

for families to do is Napkin Writing.  

Students will take a clean decorative 

napkin or any napkin and write on the 

inside of it.  These stories can be 

about anything.  Challenge your child 

and have them use specific words or 

unique words.  You can make them 

relate to Thanksgiving or stories you 

shared at the dinner table.   

Play a Game  

Use a List: 

 Holiday Words 

 Seasonal 

Words 

 Sight Words 

 Story Words 

 Etc. 
 


